
   
CHOCOLATE BINGO! 

Parents, grandparents, carers & children are invited to come and join us 
in the school hall for an evening of fun on: 

Friday 16th June 2023 - Doors open 5.30pm, eyes down at 6pm 

£1 per game  £5 for 6 games 

 We will be holding a raffle which includes prizes from local businesses, 
more to be revealed on the night!  

Raffle tickets £1 a strip 

Soft drinks and refreshments will be available  

If you would like to attend please reserve your place by returning the 
attached form to the school office by Friday 9th June.  

 

A reminder of our two non-uniform days on Friday 26th May and Friday 
9th June where we ask for donations of chocolate please. 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

RESERVATION FORM 

Name 
 

 

Number of places required 
 

 

 


